
From: DLNR.CO.PublicDLNR <dlnr@hawaii.gov> 

Date: October 5, 2018 at 1:22:01 PM HST 

To: Carroll Cox <carroll@carrollcox.com> 
Subject: RE: Request for Information related to the alleged departure of DOCARE 

Chief Robert Farrell 

  

What were the reasons for Mr. Farrell’s departure?  He has not resigned. 

  

What is the official date of Mr. Farrell’s departure?  He has not resigned. 

  
What formal arrangements have been made between the DLNR and Mr. 

Farrell to allow Mr. Farrell to “remain engaged as necessary to make sure 

the DOCARE academy and other important projects stay on track.”?    His 

 continued employment allows for his participation in all DOCARE matters.  

  

What specific projects will Mr. Farrell be working on and how will he be 

compensated for his services?  His continued employment allows for his 

participation in all DOCARE matters. 

  

Will Mr. Farrell continue to have access to government records, email, 

equipment, personnel records or other official documents related to DLNR 

and DOCARE in his new capacity identified in his letter?  Yes 
  

Will state funds be used to support Mr. Farrell’s continued participation in 

any of DLNR’s official business?  Yes, because of his continued status as an 

employee.  

  

When will a new DOCARE chief be hired?  When all employment matters are 

settled. 

  

Also, please let this letter serve as our formal request for copies all 

memorandum of agreements, Memorandum of understanding, contracts and 

other documents related to Mr. Farrell’s new position and relationship with 

the DLNR.   Please file UIPA request as instructed by compliance officer Bin 

Li. 

 

www.carrollcox.com 808-782-6627

ca
rro

llco
x.c

om

http://dlnr.co/
mailto:dlnr@hawaii.gov
mailto:carroll@carrollcox.com



